
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

   Over the next couple of weeks, our Year 2 

children will begin their Secret Agent Training Sessions!  The ‘mini 

agents’ will complete different tasks that will test their problem 

solving skills, reading ability, patience and resilience.  They will also 

have to solve clues and complete some physical activities in the 

afternoons; such as the Secret Agent Obstacle Course! At the end of 

the training they will receive a Secret Agent certificate for all their 

hard work and determination. 

Please ensure that your child has a good night’s sleep and that 

they are ready to take on the training! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Year 2 Team   

 

 

  


